
 
 

 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                             
 
Circular No: 150/2024-25                      Date: 25 February, 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The School will remain closed on account of MahaShivratri on 26 February, 2025 (Wednesday). 

 

May we awaken to the divine essence of Shiva and celebrate his majestic presence. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
          (Principal) 
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